Westmoreland Electoral Board

Barry Millward

Butch Filkoski

Katherine Craig

Dawn Jenkins, Director of Elections / General Registrar

April 10, 2025

Called to Order at 10:20 a.m.

Electoral Board Meeting

Voter Registration Office

Attending - Butch Filkoski, Katherine Craig, Dawn Jenkins and by phone Barry Millward.
Approval of Minutes from March 6, 2025

Motion to approve the minutes without corrections was made by Kathy Craig and seconded by Barry Millward.
Approved by voice vote.

General Registrar’s Report

We will know on April 14th if there will be dual or single Primary. ELECT has made changes to the procedures
for A & L testing of the Election Equipment. This will add time to doing the A & L testing. A second notice has
been sent out to our Election Officers whose terms have expired. Early Voting will start on May 2, 2025. The

Electoral Board will be on stand-by to approve the ballot order and L & A testing for the Early Voting
equipment.

Old Business

For the June Primary Precinct 302 normal location is not available due to Vacation Bible School. Dawn
Jenkins toured the alternate building at Oak Grove Baptist that we can use. It is very nice and we may
continue to use it. For Precinct 102 a emergency backup location to consider is the YMCA gym at A.T.
Johnson. We will discuss at our next meeting the training for the Primary.

New Business
None

Adjournment

Motion made to adjourn by Kathy Craig and seconded by Barry Millward.
Meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.
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